

ASESMEN PENGETAHUAN NARRATIVE TEXT KELAS 9



Read the following text and answer the questions.

The Bear and Two Friends

Once there were two good friends named Ron and John who decided to travel and see the world together. One day, they decided to go to the forest. The forest was so dense that they knew anything dangerous could happen to them at any time so they promised each other that they would remain united in any case of danger.

Suddenly they heard a loud growling sound and they saw a large bear approaching them. They got very scared. Ron quickly ran at once and climbed a nearby tree, leaving John behind. John did not know how to climb the tree.

He asked Ron, "Can you help me climb the tree? The bear will eat me up. Help me, please. "

"I cannot come down. The bear is approaching and there's no place up here. Go and find a place for yourself to hide. " .

Ron did not help John but John was a smart boy. In school he has heard a teacher saying that Bear doesn't eat dead creatures. Now, led by his common sense, he laid down flat on the ground, breathless, pretending to be a dead man. The bear came near the man lying on the ground. It smelt in his ears and slowly left the place. Because bears do not touch dead creatures.

After the bear went away, the friend on tree came down and asked his friend, John, "What did the bear whisper into your ear?" .

"The bear advised me not to believe a false friend, who leaves you in time of danger."

Name: _____

Class/No.: ____/____



QUESTIONS :

1. Who were the characters in the story?

2. Where did two friends go?

3. How was the forest? _____

4. What did two friends promise each other?

5. Who was growling and approaching them?

6. What did Ron do quickly after seeing the large bear?

7. Did Ron help John climb the tree?

8. What did John pretend to be when the bear was approaching him? _____

9. Did the bear eat John? _____

10. Do you think that Ron is a true friend?
